
 

 
 

No Holds on Cash Deposits! 
 

Starting today, February 4, 2021, there will no longer  
be holds on cash deposits at any Valley Credit  
Union ATM. This means that cash deposited  
to your account using any of our ATMs is  
immediately available to you to pay bills,  
make purchases, send e-Transfers, etc. 
 
Please be aware that funds deposited as cheques will continue 
to be held until the next business day or released upon branch 
discretion.  
 
Valley Credit Union has seven ATMs, one at each branch, 
available 24/7 across the Annapolis Valley. 


